

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Thu, Sep 26, 2013 at 12:19 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Nancy

Last Name - Johnson Rooker

Organization Name -

Comment - I personally know many friends and family who are hard working but cannot afford to buy health insurance. Medicaid needs to be expanded for such individuals. Healthcare is a need, not a luxury. I do believe people should pay something for their healthcare. It should not be a free ride. Their should be guidelines to follow, but healthcare for all. Thank you for letting me share my views. Nancy Johnson Rooker, R.N.